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Dear Students, 
 
It is a gear honor for the Faculty of Dentistry, University of Szeged to co-organize next year’s 
annual ADEE conference with the Association for Dental Education in Europe. 
 
Our Faculty, and the city of Szeged is hosting this great international event between the 26-29 
August, 2015. Since Szeged has no airport, it has become essential that we provide the 
registered participants with lifelike, informative and reliable material on how to reach our city 
the easiest.  
 
Therefore, I am hereby calling upon all the students of the Faculty of Dentistry to come 
forward with plans and realization of VIDEO containing instructions for delegates arriving 
to Hungary. 
 
You all know just very well how Szeged can be reached from Liszt Ferenc Airport, which is 
what we will need to share with delegates.  
 
In your video it is necessary that you picture exact details as: 

• when somebody arrives to the Airport arrivals hall  
• how and where to get on and off airport shuttles, the bus that runs from the airport to 

Ferihegy train station or Nyugati train station 
• how and where to buy tickets for the bus and train 
• the train ride from Budapest to Szeged 
• transportation possibilities from the train station to the city centre (Hotels,or the 

Congress Venue: the Library) in Szeged, buying tickets for these 
 
This video should not be longer than 2-3 minutes, and should feature recorded, written and 
possibly drawn (or photo) materials as well, to make it most attractive for somebody’s 
attention and most informative. 
 
The maker of the winning video is going to be awarded with 100.000 HUF as a prize, and 
will be available on web for wide public. 
 
 
I therefore ask you to indicate your willingness to participate in the video competition (to 
Réka BOZSÓ, bozso.reka@stoma.u-szeged.hu or 62/545299) by 6 June 2014, and submit 

your final videos by 6 August, 2014.  
 
If you have any questions please turn to Réka BOZSÓ at the dean’s office! 
 
Best regards, 
    
      Professor Katalin NAGY 
       dean 


